SANSKRITI SCHOOL

NEW DELHI

August 12, 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians

We would like to inform you that the holiday on account of Muharram was earlier notified for August
19, 2021 subject to change depending on sighting of the Moon. Now the Ruiyat Hilal (Moon Sighting)
Committee, has announced that, in Delhi, Muharram would be observed on August 20, 2021 (Friday).

Accordingly, in Delhi, the holiday on account of Muharram will be observed on August 20, 2021 and
the school shall remain closed on this day.

On account of this the Parents teachers meeting to be held on 20th is preponed to 19th Thursday

Warm regards

Principal



